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OPWDD's Coordination 
Organization/Health Home 
(CCO/HH)

Contact Details: 
1-800-343-9000
emednyalert@csra.com 

October 2019: The Health Home Program announces that the 
Care Coordination Organization/ Health Home (CCO/HH) 
Provider Policy and Guidance Manual (Version 2018-1) has 
been moved to the OPWDD website. This Manual (Version 
2018-1) and future versions of the Manual and all CCO/HH Policy 
updates can be accessed on OPWDD’s website at the following 
link: https://opwdd.ny.gov/providers_staff/
care_coordination_organizations/providers/cco-manual. 
Providers are encouraged to check the website for updates often.

Please note: a copy of Version 2018-1 is archived on eMedNY’s 
Health Homes webpage.

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csra.com for further assistance

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or materials 
provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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